
 

 

80 AMBOY ROAD PHONE (732) 536-6663

MORGANVILLE, NJ 07751 FAX       (732) 536-5831

    LUCAS BROTHERS, INC.

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
To: RESIDENTS OF EAST THIRD ST 

From: LUCAS BROTHERS, INC. 

Date:   JANUARY 29, 2024 

RE:     REMOBILIZATION AND RESUME OF SITEWORK 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Residents, 

 

Please be advised that Lucas Brothers, Inc. has been contracted by the Borough of 

Keyport for the Work on Butler Street and East Third Street Improvements.in the Borough 

of Keyport. 

Site preparation work for the storm sewer outfall replacement will resume on or about 

February 12, 2024 at 7 am (Weather Permitting). The work is projected to last 2-3 days 

once started. Additional notice will be provided prior to re-mobilizing to complete the next 

phase of the outfall replacement. 

During the Improvements, the roads will be closed to through traffic please observe 

construction signs as posted and direction from the Police Traffic Director. When we are 

working in the vicinity of your home, we ask that you remove cars and refrain from on 

street parking between the hours of 7AM and 5PM. Please plan accordingly. 

This letter serves as notice and to make you aware of these construction 

undertakings, and the progression of the project. We emphasize caution and safety and 

ask that you please be mindful of the surrounding construction equipment and any 

irregular and/or unusual site conditions. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact our office at 732-536-6663. 
Your cooperation and understanding during this temporary inconvenience will truly be 
appreciated. 

 

Thank you, 

Lucas Brothers, Inc. 


